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Dear Sir/ Madame,

My name is Robin Balme and I live at  

I am writing about the proposed tunnel at the World Heritage site of Stonehenge.

I would urge you to ask for a reexamination of the Development Consent Order.

National Highways has not taken into account the carbon assessment of costs which must
be considered in light of the climate emergency. Neither have they updated the
construction costs which we know will be significantly higher due to the impact of Brexit,
the pandemic and more recently the war in Ukraine.

The Secretary of State found the scheme’s impact on the proposed western cutting would
be significantly adverse. Surely we should be looking for a reduction in traffic and an
increase in other methods of accessing the South West rather than encouraging more motor
vehicles particularly when that will damage a World Heritage site.

Kind Regards

Robin Balme

Robin Balme Design




